
 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Children 

 

As part of  the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee School Celebration on 

Friday 27th May, we have arranged an afternoon visit from the Mary 

Stevens Ice Cream parlour. The  children can bring in £1 for an ice 

cream or ice-lolly with all the profits raised being donated to help 

patients at The Mary Stevens Hospice. 

 

Children need to bring £1 in a named envelope before next 

Friday if you would like them to have an ice-cream or ice-lolly. 

 

Kind Regards 

Mrs Alison Suchomski 

Assistant Head Teacher, DSL, Inclusion Leader 

 

           


